Private ISF

From: Alice Neuhauser <apntrc@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 2:33 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Response to RFI for Private Initiatives to Develop Consolidated SNF Storage Facilities

Ladies and Gentlemen,

| do not have the scientific or professional background to adequately address the questions you have laid
out. However, | do have basic common sense.

This includes two primary differences between private and public responsibilities. The former is always
looking to cut costs to increase profit and the latter is open to public scrutiny.

Since we are talking about the most hazardous materials created by humans, we need to be sure that all of the
highest standards for handling this material are maintained and there must be complete transparency. As a
result, this activity should NOT be privatized.

| echo the responses and comments provided by the organization Beyond Nuclear.

Thank you,

Alice Neuhauser

Alice P. Neuhauser

P: 310-275-7505

F: 310-275-7518
apntrc@msn.com
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